
TAYLOR MIDDLE
SCHOOL

P R E P A R I N G  F O R  T H E  2 0 1 9 - 2 0 2 0  S C H O O L  Y E A R

Welcome to Taylor
Middle School!

A Message from Principal Simms

We are looking forward to the 2019-2020 school

year at Taylor Middle School! We will again be

kicking off the school year with Adventure

Leadership, which helps students to work in

teams, learn together, grow as a family and,

ultimately, have fun. Adventure Leadership allows

us to kick the school year off on a positive note

that supports all three of our Core Values:

Cultivate Excellence, Inspire Innovation, and

Nurture Inclusion. 

Additionally, on August 14th, we are hosting a

social media night (flyer shown to right). We

believe that there is power (some positive and

some negative) in social media and we want to

ensure that students and parents are equipped

with up-to-date information about how to utilize

social media effectively while avoiding the

dangers it can cause to users.

As always, if you have any questions prior to, or

throughout, the school year please do not hesitate

to ask! 

School Hours:
8:08 am - 2:51 pm

August 1: Parents/Students pick up

schedules & locker combinations.

August 7th: Open House 6:30 pm

August 13: First Day Back!

August 14: Social Media Night (see

flyer below)

For important dates throughout the

year, add our Google calendar at: 

https://www.threeriversschools.org

/calendars/taylor-middle-school-

google-calendar-3/

IMPORTANT SUMMER DATES!



Welcoming New TMS Yellowjackets!



Welcoming New TMS Yellowjackets!



To download the document, visit: 
https://www.threeriversschools.org/taylor-middle-school/adventure-leadership-39/




